
 
 
 
To All Homeowners, 
 
This evening, Tuesday, February 13, 2024,  the annual meeting, and election of the 2024/25 
Board of Directors of the CCHOA was held at the Community pool.  As a first order of business, a 
recall election was held seeking the recall of the current 2023/24 Board of Directors.   
 
The results of both elections are documented below in a report by Accurate Voting Service, a 
company contracted by CCHOA to both collect and tabulate all voting as required by law.   
 
A brief recap:  The recall election of all current directors was approved by the vote of the 
homeowners’ casting ballots. 
The election of a new board of five members was certified with the election of William Von 
Blasingame, Neal Zhang, Jerry Huang, Carlos Martinez, and Larry Kroll.   
 
At the next scheduled Board of Directors Meeting, Officers of the Board for 2024/25 will be 
determined and the Community will be advised.   
 



 

 
Your “New” CCHOA 
Board Of Directors 
 


